
 

 

WQ.28/2023 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY M.R. LE HEGARAT OF ST. HELIER NORTH  

QUESTION SUBMITTED ON MONDAY 30th JANUARY 2023 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 6th FEBRUARY 2023 

 

 

Question 

 

“Will the Chief Minister provide the following information in respect of the employment of consultants 

across the Government of Jersey –  

 

a) the number of consultants engaged since 1st July 2022 to date;  

b) the specific roles that they are undertaking; 

c) the length of each contract; 

d) the cost per month in relation to each contract; 

e) the terms of reference for each contract; 

f) the process followed for the engagement of each consultant; and 

g) the involvement, if any, of the Council of Ministers in relation to the engagement of these 

consultants?” 

 

 

Answer 

 

The compilation and reporting of consultancy costs is a large exercise that takes place on a six-monthly 

cycle, in accordance with P.59/2019.  

 

The reports for July to December 2021 and January to June 2022 have now been published.  

 

The process for producing the July to December 2022 six-month report has commenced and the report 

will be published in April 2022, as soon as it is complete, inclusive of all the information requested.  

 


